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14th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 are going on a Field Trip as part of our topic about Rivers. We will be 

working with West Cumbria Rivers Trust, the children will be learning all 

about the River Cocker as a natural feature in our landscape and as a habitat 

for living things. 

Class 4CT – Tuesday 26th November 2019 

Class 4GH – Thursday 28th November 2019 

We will be going on the field trip in the afternoon, following our in class 

workshop. The children need to come to school on the day wearing old, 

warm clothes, wellingtons or walking boots. They will need a waterproof 

coat and trousers, if you have them. Please make sure they also have: 

 A towel  

 A plastic bag for any dirty/wet clothes or shoes 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Harris and Mrs Taylor 

 

 

 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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